
1

Sandra Soto

From: Cindy Muir
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 3:09 PM
To: Ray Osborne
Cc: Bev DeMello; Records Clerk; Janet Brunson; Consumer Correspondence
Subject: Re: Docket #160021 FPL rate increase question and netmetering

Mr. Osborne: 
 
Thank you for your inquiry. Any impact, if at all, will not be known until after the Commissioners decide on the 
case later this year.  There is a technical hearing in August when all issues in the case will be discussed that you 
may watch from our website. 
 
Thank you, 
Cindy 
 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID 
 
 
Ray Osborne <solarusers@gmail.com> wrote: 

Hello thanks for your last prompt response, I have another question.   
 
Will this rate increase have any impact with interconnect agreements and netmetering credits? If so, what kind 
of affect will it have? 
 
Since it increases revenue for FPL, will that make for more generous net metering rates for those that have their 
own solar energy arrays? Or will it affect any other kind of incentives for home use of 
customer owned renewable energy generation? 
 
 
 
-Ray 
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